Berbice House

North Road

Forres

Moray

IV36 1AR

24th August 2017

Dear Trustees,

As this year's recipient of the Society's annual essay award I am writing to express my thanks and appreciation for your generous support of undergraduate study at the University of the Highlands and Islands. I am delighted to accept this prize and hope you enjoy my research on the topic of highland attitudes to alcohol and the highland Temperance movement's endeavours to bring about social change.

I have thoroughly enjoyed my studies at UHI and have greatly appreciated the knowledge, expertise and encouragement from the teaching staff at the Centre for History. Recognition of my academic efforts by the Highland Society of London reflects the calibre of the various tutors under whom I have been fortunate to study.

With grateful thanks and good wishes,

Yours sincerely.